
 
 

 

Parent Advisors for MoSPIN/ 
Missouri Statewide Parent Involvement Network 

 

MoSPIN provides in-home education and empowerment to parents who have a 
young child with a visual impairment who may also have additional disabilities. If you 
like working with families, have experience with young children or children with 
special needs, want to learn more about children with visual impairments, and are 
willing to participate in five days of paid training (June 26-30, 2023), please consider 
being a parent advisor. Willingness to travel to nearby communities is necessary. 
 

Being a parent advisor is a great opportunity for those wanting to earn extra income 
with flexible scheduling. If interested and for additional details, please click on this 
link: So You Want To Be A Parent Advisor! 
 

For more information on MoSPIN, visit the MoSPIN website. 
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